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                          Learning From Home – Frequently Asked Question (FAQ) 
 

What does Learning From Home look like? 
 
Our school has prepared two modes of access. We understand that connecting to technology may 
be difficult at this time and have developed both online and paper-based packages. Students who 
attend school will be completing the same work as that supplied for home. 
 
How much time should be spent Learning At Home?  
 
Please keep in mind that a classroom learning environment is very 
different to a learning from home environment and cannot be 
replicated at home. Tasks at school take much longer to complete 
due to the nature of a complex classroom dynamic and the number 
of students. We understand that parents are not trained teachers 
and have taken this into account when creating our learning 
packages. 
 
It is not expected that students spend 6 hours each day Learning 
from home. The activities provided should be completed by students 
throughout the week, not in one sitting. Children are encouraged to:  

• keep a daily journal 

• read as much as possible 

• remain active outside 

• listen to e-books on the school stage website 

• play board games 

• keep in touch with their friends over the phone 

• help with household tasks and chores such as cooking 

• practice fine motor skills such as cutting, threading etc 

• practice gross motor skills such as running, catching, throwing, jumping 
 
How do we access Online Learning platforms and Learning From Home packages? 
 
Learning packages will be available to download from the school website  
- Kingswood Public School – Parent Links – Online Learning weebly –  
Printed Booklets. The packages can also be collected on a designated 
day and time from the park opposite school – Chapman Gardens.  
Please check Skoolbag app (Kingswood Public School) and Kingswood 
Public School Facebook links for the advertised distribution times. 
 
Should you have any other questions please contact the school via                                                   
phone on 02 4736 4028 or email at kingswood-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

Kind regards 
Kingswood Public School staff 
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